
Kieran , 
Many thanks to you for your excellent hosting yesterday on my trip to Lowestoft or near 
on the marshes. It was a lovely time and a great experience for me at my 75 years of age!
I was concerned at both my lack of fitness and have in fact not walked so much for many 
years. Whilst my knees and hips ached last evening I was pleased with my efforts and 
greatly appreciated your hosting and the whole experience. Those snipe ,well the 4 I 
managed to get 2 shots each off are I think the most difficult I have ever tried to 
shoot!! The flight was anticipation at its best and of course can never be assured which 
is the special attraction of such an attempt. Please thank your Rockland wildfowlers for 
this opportunity  .
I wish you good luck for your Canada plans . 

My regards and best wishes ,
Peter B.
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